
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

2nd March 2018 
 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 

World Maths Day 2018 
 
I am writing to give you details of ‘World Maths Day’ which runs from 10.00am on the 6th 
March and lasts for 48 hours. The official day is given as the 7th March when 4 million 
pupils, from countries all over the world, have the opportunity to play against one another. 
As a Department, we have invited all of our children from Year 1 to Year 8 to take part in 
this biennial competition.  
 
On Monday pupils will receive their unique username and password to access this event. 
The competition involves answering numerous questions based on core mathematical 
facts and skills, with the number of correct answers in the first 20 games giving a final 
score. Involvement in the competition is not compulsory, however, I will be awarding 
certificates to the top three pupils in each year and for any pupil who completes all 20 
games during the 48-hour window. 
 
Further information about ‘World Maths Day’ and the sign-in section can be found on the 
following website: 
 
http://worldmathsday.com/  
 
I wish all pupils that take part good luck in this exciting competition. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr. S. Lawry 
Head of Mathematics 
 
 

http://worldmathsday.com/

